

Hello friends & neighbors. Happy Labor Day weekend! I wish you, your friends and your family much rest and relaxation. I would also like to take this time to mention that the COVID-19 delta variant is forcing many reopening plans to come to a halt, it's more important than ever to make sure you're equipped to protect yourself and your neighbors. People who have been waiting for FDA approval for a COVID-19 vaccine should schedule their vaccination appointments for the approved Pfizer vaccine as soon as possible. Please remember to continue wearing a mask. practicing social distancing and getting tested upon exposure to COVID-19, even if you're already vaccinated.

Eviction Moratorium Extended

Our state is making strides toward recovery, but many families are still suffering from the economic impact of COVID-19. To provide relief as households across the state return to work and get back on their feet, the governor extended the statewide eviction moratorium to Sept. 18, 2021. Illinoisans in need can contact the Illinois Department of Human Services at 866-454-3571 for help with rent, utility bills and more.

IDOT Seeking Seasonal Employees

It's hard to believe in this warm summer weather, but winter is on the way. The Illinois

Department of Transportation is looking for qualified individuals to serve as full-time and on-call temporary snowplow drivers through its annual "snowbird" program. Applicants must have a commercial driver's license, and veterans are encouraged to apply. For job details, open positions and application information, visit work.illinois.gov.

Professional Women's Clothes Drive

We are still accepting gently used professional women's clothing at our office (946 N Neltnor Blvd. Suite 108 West Chicago, IL 60185) until September 9th at 5 p.m. Mark your calendars for September 13th - 15th, that's when you can come by St. Andrew's Lutheran Church in West Chicago to pick up a free professional outfit.



Multi Chamber Women's Event

Come celebrate Women's Small Business Month with this Multi-Chamber Event: A Woman's Worth: Building Intergenerational Wealth. This luncheon event will take place at Eagle Brook Country Club on October 21st from 11 a.m. - 1 p.m. Register here.

The Autism Hero Project's Gala

This year AHP will host "The 19th Hole" Gala event on Saturday, September 25th, at 5:30 p.m. at the Hawk Country Club in St. Charles. The Gala will have three different meal options including chicken, salmon, and vegetarian. There will also be raffles and silent auction items as well as a live band. This event will raise money for children on the spectrum. Purchase tickets here.

What's Next?

My staff and I look forward to hearing from you! I encourage you to reach out to us at 630-326-9319 (English), 630-326-9419 (Spanish) or constituentservices@senatorvilla.com.

Stay cool!

Karina Villa, MSW State Senator, 25th District